

ORGANIZATION OF THE BLACK SEA ECONOMIC COOPERATION

Permanent International Secretariat

PRESS RELEASE ON THE MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE BSUN

The BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar Comanescu met with the President of the Black Sea Universities Network (BSUN) Professor Marian Preda and BSUN Secretary General Professor Dr. Eden Mamut on 24 April 2023 at the BSEC Headquarters.

The interlocutors expressed their mutual satisfaction about the good cooperation between the two Secretariats and reaffirmed their willingness to further enrich their interaction, especially on issues related to ensuring the sustainable development and prosperity of the region to fully utilize its economic potential. The relevance of academia was highlighted in this regard.

In the same context, cooperation on establishing a platform for analysis and assessment of SDGs accomplishment by the BSEC Member States was also discussed.